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WEEKLY SUNDAY SERVICE at 11am 

MINISTER: REV. G. MACLAUGHLAN 

M:07507 710 871  

E: GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org.uk 

 

SUNDAY 4th February 2024 
This Sunday, our service at 11am will be in the Hall. Grant will lead worship, continuing 
looking at James and asking us to think about ‘The Power of Words’ 
 
Reading: James 3:1-12 
 
Please stay afterwards for further fellowship with refreshments. 
 

 
 

PASTORAL CARE 
If you or someone you know would benefit from pastoral care, please contact Grant. 
M:07507710871 or E: GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org  
 

THIS WEEK 
Tuesday 6th February: 2pm “Connect with the Bible” in the Session Room.  
Wednesday 7th February: 2 – 4pm. Connect with a Cuppa 
Thursday 8th February: 1 – 3pm. Sinderins Community Hub.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

SINGING AT EASTER 
January is over and your vocal chords have been given a rest after performing in our ad-
hoc choir at Christmas so it is time to now begin to rehearse for Easter.  
If you are interested in taking part in the choir then  
please join the rehearsal immediately after the service  
on Sunday. Bill McLean is always looking for new members 
so even if you haven’t sung in the choir before you can  
join this time.  
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CONGREGATIONAL ROLL 
Last Sunday notice was given that the congregational roll needs to be 
checked. On Sunday 11th February you will have the opportunity to 
check that you are included on the roll. A printed list of the existing 
membership will be available to check. If you discover that you are not 
listed and would like to be then you will have the opportunity to have 
your name and details added.  
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FOR THE YOUNG AND YOUNG AT HEART 
 

 
 

 
 
 

VALENTINE’S AFTERNOON TEA 
 
           A Valentine’s Afternoon tea has been planned for  
 

Sunday 18th February 
2.30pm  

Balgay Bowling Club 
 

This event is for those who are ‘young at heart’ or 
maybe on their own (but not exclusively). 
 
If you would like to attend please let Fiona Marshall, 
Lesley Mays or Margaret Vernon know.  
 
Donations, if desired for Alzheimers UK 

 

 
 
 


